
 
December 2, 2020 
 
By electronic mail (executive.director@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Ms. Debra Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
NH PUC 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE: Atkinson Area Waste Water Recycling, Inc. - DW 20-091 

Motion for Confidential Treatment and Protective Order – Documents Produced in 
Response to Staff Data Request Set 2-5- Confidential and Redacted 

 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
 Pursuant to Puc 1604.02(a)(1) the company submits this cover letter with an electronic 
copy of its responses to Staff Data Requests Set 2-5 for the above-referenced matter.  Please note 
that the entire document as attached to the above Motion for Confidential Treatment is requested 
to be held confidential and is produced pursuant to the request in this Data Request 2-5 being filed 
with a separate Motion for Confidential Treatment and Protective Order, Redacted pursuant to Puc 
203.08.  Because of the age of some of the documents produced the Confidential set could not be 
greyed out but the top right of each page produced is noted as “Confidential.” 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020 letter citing to the COVID-19 emergency, 
the Company will not file any paper copies. The Company will maintain the original paper copy 
of this submission and file accordingly upon further notice from the Commission  
 
 Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony S. Augeri 
 
      Anthony S. Augeri 
      General Counsel 
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